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Corona Plateau Mauritius
Newsletter February 2023

As you know, we cancelled the January meeting as the rain was falling heavily and we didn’t think it wise to ask you to come out in those conditions.
Our February meeting will be very different from the usual Gymkhana meeting.  Sunita has graciously offered to host a Pot Luck Lunch at her house in Phoenix on Friday February 24th.   Please note that this is the fourth Friday in the month, not the scheduled date of the 17th.
We would be grateful if you could WhatsApp us to let us know if you are going to come and bring and share at Sunita’s on the 24th.   
Apart from enjoying the food, we shall be discussing the AGM to be held on March 17th, and the charities we shall be supporting this year.
We do hope to see as many of you as possible, and look forward to tasting all the goodies on offer.

Please remember that there is no meeting on the 17th, see you on the 24th at Sunita’s.   She will be sending us details of how to get to her house.

Your committee
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